
Appointment of a Full time, Mainscale, temporary Reception teacher (Maternity leave)  

(September 1st 2021 to August 31st 2022)  

The Governors of Dore Primary School wish to appoint a full time Reception teacher to cover 

a maternity leave from the start of the new school year.  

We are looking for an experienced, qualified Early Years Teacher to join our Reception 

team; someone who would relish the opportunity to contribute to the implementation of the 

new 2021 EYFS reforms. A teacher with a proven track record of providing opportunities for 

all children to thrive and make a difference in an ever changing world, would be well suited 

to this role and our school. An expertise in and a passion for Forest Schools would be 

advantageous. As a school committed to Inclusion, we are also looking for a teacher for 

whom teaching children with additional needs is a given. The successful candidate will have 

an exceptional ability to build and capitalise on the existing skills which our children already 

come to school equipped with. They will see themselves as a learner and will be able to 

communicate this to all children in their care.  

As a Rights Respecting School we value the contributions that each individual has to make 

to the community and seek a willingness from applicants to contribute to this well-

established ethos within the school.  

In return we offer the successful applicant an opportunity to be part of a highly motivated, 

innovative and talented team of staff and children. Our staff are extremely positive about the 

role they play in the lives of the children at Dore Primary School and support each other to 

ensure that we offer our children the very best experiences every day. Together we are 

prepared to give whatever it takes to ensure that all children achieve their very best.  

Visits to the school are unfortunately not possible at the current time, however we want to 

ensure this is the right school for you. If after looking at our website you need more 

information or have questions please email opillinger@dore.sheffield.sch.uk to request a link 

for one of the following virtual meetings 

Session 1 – Thursday 29th April 2.00pm - 2.30pm 

Session 2 – Wednesday 5th May 2.30pm - 3.00pm 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare and safety of children and 

vulnerable adults and expect all staff to share this commitment.  All successful candidates 

will be required to complete an Enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service Check. 

We value our diverse workforce and aim to work together to make the most of our 

differences.  We welcome applicants from everyone.  Under the Disability Confident 

Scheme, disabled applicants, who meet the essential criteria of this job, are guaranteed an 

interview. 

Please email completed forms to hclark@dore.sheffield.sch.uk 

Deadline for applications: Friday 7th May 9.00am 

Interviews: week beginning 10th May 


